
Vet Prep for Fall 

  
As we progress through July, the fall semester is right around the corner. Some veteran’s will be 
preparing to go back to classes on campus as other will continue to perform distance-learning classes. 
Regardless of the situation, we are here at Performance by Design for their computer hardware and 
software. 
 
We have introduced for our summer catalog a new model of computer for our standard bundle. We 
have replaced the older hard drives with the newer solid state hard drives (SSD). We have also 
updated our model of Apple computers offered. These will help to improve your veteran’s computer 
interactions for class and studies. 
 
If your veteran requires a specific configuration/model of computer, we can source those as well for 

you if still manufactured. We can also provide hardware needed for your veteran to accommodate 

their needs. At Performance by Design, we want to make sure your veteran is prepared for success.  If 

you are interested in our products/services for your veteran, please call (866) 757-1221.  
   
Lastly, we have now partnered with MLCC Computer Training and accept POs and Purchase Cards.     
See our website www.performbydesign.com for details.  
  


